ISSUE 2

TRUMPETER

THE SALISBURY ADVENTIST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Salisbury Adventist School is a holistic, Jesus-centered school serving students in grades 1-8



A NOTE FROM DR. STEIN

How can we complain about anything when we have the glorious second return of Jesus any minute?! Today as I look into the cloudless sky, I remember God's promise in Matthew 24. First we must take the gospel into all of the world, and then the end will come. Here at school, we take this promise very seriously. Last week we walked through the neighborhood surrounding our school and we prayed for the inhabitants of the houses. Many of them didn't know we were praying for them, but some came out to ask what we were doing. Time is so short! We must do our part!

Upper grade science this week has been all about animal classification. We are learning about different levels of separation, from kingdoms all the way to species. Lower graders are learning about animal traits: how they move and what their body looks like internally.

In Bible class we are learning about the difference between archaeologists, historians, and paleontologists. We even had a chance to do our own 'excavating' in the yard, with some very special 'finds!' Our 'artifacts' were clues from each student about who they are and what objects represent them. Check out our Facebook page for some pictures about his fun event.

Each day at school we begin with prayer, with reading our Bibles, and with a discussion about what God's will is for us that day. Please keep our school in mind as you have your daily prayer time. We want to be a mission field for the gospel, we want to do the work set before us! May God rain down blessings down on the work we are doing. All glory and honor go to him for successful first week!

SAVE THE DATE

Aug. 27

Aug. 31

Sept. 3

DIBELS Testing

Outreach Field Trip

Labor Day

Grades K-2

No School

Student of the Week!

<u>India Deal</u>



Favorite Color: Turquoise

Favorite Holiday: Birthday

Favorite Food: Thai

Favorite Subject: Writing

Favorite Book: Little House of the

Prairie



Worship time in the morning is one of the children's favorite times of the day.



Luke finishing up his handwriting assignment.



On our prayer walk around the neighborhood last Fridav.

Home and School

This year is starting off I the right foot. We have some good stuff working on the Home and School front.

Our school now has a "donate" button set up on the school's website now. If you or someone you know would like to donate to our school, please visit our website at www.salisburyadventistschool.org and click the donate button about midway down the home page, and don't forget to tell your friends!

SAS is now collecting Box Tops for Education. If you have Box Tops you would like to give to the school, please get them to the school office ASAP. Each Box Top is worth .10 and every little bit helps!

Our Rummage sale that was scheduled for Sept. has been moved to Oct. 14 so we can also have a fall fest at the same time! Please start thinking about what you can donate for the sale.

We will have a Home and School meeting September 23 at 3PM in place of the Rummage Sale that has been moved to Oct. 14.

"Blessed are the peacemakers, For they shall be called sons of God." Matthew 5:9

Misty Stein, MAED, EdD [Teaching Prinicipal] 423-930-4721 Scottie Deal [Pastor], (910)-280-8953 Kellie Garrett [Secretary], 904-214-2843 Steve Bryant [School Board Chair], 704-619-9765 John Klaver JR [Treasurer], 704-267-3617

salisburyadventistschool.org